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Sylvia Stock plants rose bush in memory garden at Princess
Christian Care Home

Our wonderful volunteer and 'Friends of Princess Christian' Secretary, Sylvia Stock, visited us last week with a beautiful

rose bush to plant in our memory garden here at Princess Christian Care Home.

It was in memory of her late husband Brian who was a resident with us for almost five years here at Princess Christian. We also

placed a keyring trinket with a photo of Brian on our tree.

Cherished memories.

 

 


